


Dear Sirs 

Please find endosed a petition regarding the ongoing nuisance that Is being caused by the new VCI 
Restaurant 

Whilst this is a particular pad of the prob:em this must also be seen as part of the ongoing problems 
regarding the over intensification of the St Glies HoteINMCA site as a whoIe. 

As you can see our residents feel very strongly regarding this. 

Residents of 114 homes, taxpayers of Camden, have signed this petition 

As the petition shows they.... 

OPPOSE the planning application to open the windows of the restaurant to the street. 
Ask Camden officers to take immediate measures to SHUT DOWN the extractor from the kitchens of 
the VD Restaurant 
To DECLARE rt a statutory nuisance. 

The original planninglicensing for this restaurant was done without any prior consultation with local 
residents. No resident objected, as no resident knew anything off. 

Certainly to expect them to keep watch on your website is ridiculous, especially when they had not 
been warned that th,s was your way fornard with dealing with the tax payers of Camden and their 
boa/ environs 

Now, again, as with other operations connected to the St ales Hotel we are to be bombarded with 
any opportunity to disrupt the quietude of the area, we are living al a conservation area, and whilst the 
VO is not, it's position should obviously be considered when licensing and granting permissions The 
edge of such an area must be somewhat grey othenvse the area is in fact lessened to allow 
development of such intensity on the very edge of the conservation area and so close to so many 
residential properties is hugely unhelpful and unneighboudy 

Whilst I must say that whilst some Camden officers, Hannah Parker and Maya Rhodes, have been 
stirred to deal with this extractor problem, we have heard nothing for weeks. There was a rather 
abortive night time sound check...I feel that VC, had prior knowledge of this. but of course if they were 
not busy at 3am that day there would be no smelI and less noise. 

However, we are only in the first few weeks of opening. What happens when the place takes offend 
we are in the midst of summer with windows wanting to he open and the hotel full of guests wanting to 
party? Let alone when the night PITO bus queues on Tottenham Court Road discover kt. 

I am sorry but this situation is simply not acceptable We are yet again forced onto the back foot by 
circumstance out of out control and are left chas,ng this This should not be the case 

Why are we the local residents always being forced to respond to matters that should not have been 
allowed in the first place, be made to prove their case when we are are not those that are doing wrong 
and without the correct permissions? 



W i e n  tom ore <curet n o u n  Of grownup o n  i n t e r s  ins um o rs  t r m o n r s  ane 
roping W W I  MAO i t  Moo your tooldonto t comploning and we nese something 

a t o n e  don on o w  W h o "  by Cannon Ile calms 

s r .  i m o b i  nocIng MO Unborn ancrobjal b Me M u n r o  nolgobon 201316357 P 

t s and eninteney whgl M o s  Is lo be t i n t  on M o s  m a n n  a n  +Mir. 

Kind regard. 

Paid tigykry 

i l l i am.14  •1114. . . .  101 



To 

London Borough of Camden 

Planning and Enforcement 

Camden Town Halt Extension 

Amyle Street 

London WCIN 8EQ 

Via email: 
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From 

Chairman 

Bedford Court Mansions 

Bedford Avenue 

London, WOO SAG 
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PETITION 
21" November, 2013 

St Giles Hotel/VC124HOUR, Great Russell Street, London WC1 

We, the undersigned petition the London Borough of Camden to take 
immediate action regarding the above address. This petition has three 
questions and the undersigned have signed their support for each issue in 
turn. 

The issues are: 

1. We obiect to the planning application 2013/6357/p. Opening up of the 
shop front will allow noise and odours to spill out onto the street and 
surrounding residential area. The immediate area includes a mansion 
block that has 110 homes. Allowing this application will risk the quality 
of fife of the immediate residential area. This application should be 
denied. 

2. We urge Camden to use all their powers to shut down the recently up 
rated extraction system which exits the building over Adeline Place. 
The up rated system is discharging odours fumes and noise over the 
public right of way and directly into the homes of the mansion block 
opposite. We believe this extraction is a public health problem and has 
materially affected the air quality In the Immediate area. The noise, 
when turned on high power is also totally unacceptable. We believe 
the machinery was recently up rated without planning and Is therefore 
operating Illegally. 

3. We urge Camden to enforce immediate action over this extraction and 
have It declared as a statutory nuisance. 
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